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Dear Veronica 

 

ETI and School Improvement Inquiry  

At its meeting on 11 December 2013, the Committee noted a Departmental 

response (dated 28 November 2013) to queries relating to its Inquiry into the 

ETI and School Improvement process. 

 

Members felt that point 9 – Further information on the weighting allocated in 

school inspections to end of Key Stage assessments (as opposed to 

individual school pupil monitoring systems) as compared to other inspection 

findings - was not adequately answered. The Committee therefore agreed to 

again write to the Department and seek a response.   

 

Can you therefore please confirm as to if/how GCSE, A-level or End of Key 

Stage results are weighted or considered in determining the evaluation of a 

school?   

Perhaps in your response, you might also comment on (page 122) of the 

recent OECD report which states: “The ETI does not use a scoring system to 

evaluate a school’s overall effectiveness. Rather, each inspection team 

reaches a professional consensus taking account of all available evidence, 
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including its direct evaluation of the school’s strengths and areas for 

improvement in the context of its knowledge of the school.”  Could you also 

please indicate how schools are advised in respect of this aspect of the 

inspection process and how transparency is assured? 

 

A response by 10 January 2014 would be appreciated.   

 

Yours sincerely 

 
Peter McCallion 

Committee Clerk 


